
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Daycare Center's Name]  

[Center's Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to discuss my child, 

[Child's Name], who is currently enrolled in your daycare center.  

[Optional paragraph: Mention any specific concerns, questions, or updates 

regarding your child's development or needs.]  

I would appreciate any feedback you could provide regarding [Child's 

Name]'s progress and experiences at the daycare. Additionally, if there 

are any upcoming events or important information I should be aware of, 

please let me know.  

Thank you for your dedication and care for our children. I look forward 

to hearing from you soon.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 


